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Letter from Dustin Hicks, Bernie School
Superintendent
MARCH 16TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

Letter from Dustin Hicks, Bernie School Superintendent

Bernie, MO - Bernie School District is committed to the health and safety of their
students, staff, and community.

The school district is taking extra measures to clean and disinfect. Additionally, they will
encourage students to use proper hand-washing techniques often throughout the day.

It is important to stay calm and communicate effectively as they continue to gain more
information and will try to do just that. 

LAST UPDATED ON MARCH 16TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/ve3g/Letter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent

Go to post

/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=ve3t
/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=ve3c
javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')
https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/ve3g/Letter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent


     

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

 SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fve3g%2FLetter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fve3g%2FLetter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent&text=Letter+from+Dustin+Hicks%2C+Bernie+School+Superintendent
https://www.linkedin.com/cws/share?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fve3g%2FLetter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent
mailto:?subject=Letter from Dustin Hicks, Bernie School Superintendent&body=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/ve3g/Letter-from-Dustin-Hicks-Bernie-School-Superintendent
/blog.php?&PostId=ve3g&Single=1&Pdf=1
/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=ve3t
/blog.php?Id=uhc3&PostId=ve3c
/blog_rss.php?Id=uhc3

